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Friday 14th June 2019 

NURSERY NEWS 
Next week the letter of the week will be ‘t’ and we will be reading 
‘Ted’s Shed’.  Our theme will be construction vehicles.  
Please note that Sport’s Day has been postponed due to the bad 
weather, we have rescheduled for Wednesday 19th June. 

SWIMMING  
A reminder that swimming starts on Friday 14th June and will 

continue on Thursday 20th and Friday 21st June and  
Fridays 5th, 12th and 19th July.  

NON-UNIFORM DAY MONDAY 17TH JUNE 
On Monday 17th June we are asking that children come to 
school dressed in red and black .This is in memory of Lily 

whose birthday is on the 16th.  

Fowey class presents 

THE SOUND OF MUSIC 
Wednesday 3rd July, 1.30 and 6.00pm 

In St Neot Church. 
Tickets: Adults £3 , Children 2-16 £2, everyone welcome. 

 

RESIDENTIAL REVIEW MEETING 
There will be a meeting on Tuesday 18th of June at 3.15pm 
for parents to see photos and hear tales of this year’s resi-

dential visit, we hope you can all attend.  

SPORTS EVENING IS POSTPONED DUE TO POOR FIELD  SPORTS EVENING IS POSTPONED DUE TO POOR FIELD  SPORTS EVENING IS POSTPONED DUE TO POOR FIELD  SPORTS EVENING IS POSTPONED DUE TO POOR FIELD  

CONDITIONS.  THE RESCHEDULED DATE IS CONDITIONS.  THE RESCHEDULED DATE IS CONDITIONS.  THE RESCHEDULED DATE IS CONDITIONS.  THE RESCHEDULED DATE IS     

WEDNESDAY 19TH JUNE AT 6.00PM.WEDNESDAY 19TH JUNE AT 6.00PM.WEDNESDAY 19TH JUNE AT 6.00PM.WEDNESDAY 19TH JUNE AT 6.00PM.    

HOCKEY TOURNAMENT 
A huge well done to the children 
that played in last week’s hockey 
tournament in Plymouth.  We 
were greeted by sunshine and 
both teams played with skill and 
determination against bigger 
schools from the Plymouth area.  
Both teams got into the knockout 

finals.  A massive thank you to all the parents who came to 
support us on the day and to Mrs Bunt and Mr Pennington-
Ridge for supervising the children.   

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM FOR SALE 
We have a lot of pre-loved uniform available, in the school 
foyer, 50p an item.  Why not come and have a rummage.  

WEDNESDAY 3RD JULY 
There won’t be any keyboard lessons or badminton after 

school club on Wednesday 3rd July as this is the day of the 
Fowey Class play.  

TRANSITION DAYS 
 Next Tuesday and for the following two Tuesdays,   

children will be having transition sessions to help them get 
used to the new class and staffing structure.  

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 
You should have received information yesterday about the 

parent governor election.  If you have experience of  finance 
and budgets please consider this position, the school needs a 
strong governing board to be successful and it is a rewarding 
role.  If you would like any further information please speak to 
Dee.  You can self-nominate or ask someone else to do it for 
you, however if you decide to stand you will need to write a 

short piece for the ballot about why you would like to join the 
board and what you can offer. There will be another election 

in the Autumn term when we will be looking for a parent    
governor with experience of Early Years. 

PARENT SURVEY 
You should have received your copy of this year’s parent   

survey today.  Could we please ask that you complete and 
return it by Friday 28th June The results are taken to the 

Board of Governors and will help inform next years school 
development plan.  

SWIMMING SNACKS AND DRINKS 
Several children did not bring a drink or healthy snack for 
swimming today; can you please ensure they have some 

for the remaining lessons, thank you. 


